
NOW HIRING

www.calopps.org/city-of-ceres

POLICE OFFICER 
 ACADEMY, ADVANCED, AND LATERAL TRANSFER
$6,638 TO $8,470 MONTHLY (PAID BI-WEEKLY)

REPRESENTATIVE DUTIES: REQUIREMENTS:

THE CITY OF CERES IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROHIBITS HARASSMENT AND DISCRIMINATION IN EMPLOYMENT

PERKS: 
Excellent Benefits Package!

Patrol designated areas of the City,
in car by foot or other means to
preserve law and order
Participate in special assignments
including Field Training Officer,
Swat, Crisis Negotiation Team,
Detective, Canine Unit, School
Resource Officer and other related
assignments
Prepare and serve search and arrest
warrants; apprehend and arrest
offenders for crimes

Academy Level - Must be enrolled or
attending POST certified basic law
enforcement academy or possession
of a valid POST certified basic
academy
Entry/Advanced - Additional college
level course work and specialized
training in law enforcement, criminal
justice, or related field is highly
desirable. Some work experience as a
CA peace officer or other work  work
experience that demonstrates a
general aptitude for police work. 
Lateral Transfer - Currently employed
in CA law enforcement agency with at
least one year full time (see job
description of details) 

                                                                                                


